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Re: Pauline Taylor, deceased

Thank you for your letter of 21 July enclosing a report sent under the provisions of
Regulation 28 of the Coroners (Investigations) Regulations 2013.

| can confirm that the NHS Patient Safety Team was in fact notified of Mrs Taylor's
tragic death in 2015 by the local fire safety officer. Considerable work has
subsequently been undertaken by the team in conjunction with the Medicines and
Healthcare Regulatory Agency (MHRA) and other organisations in response to the
concerns you describe in your report.

The actions taken in response to Mrs Taylor's death were included in the Patient
safety review and response report (page 17) published by NHS Improvement in June
2017. | am enclosing a copy of the Report for ease of reference.

| am grateful to you for b'ringing this matter to my attention and hope this response is
helpful.

Yours sincerely,

DR KATHY MCLEAN
EXECUTIVE MEDICAL DIRECTOR





